ALFRISTON PARISH COUNCIL
SOUTH EAST WATER AND LOSS ADJUSTOR VISITING BUSINESSES ON THURSDAY 3RD OCTOBER 2019
Dear All

When South East Water and Clancy Docwra met with businesses on the 14th August, there were quite a few queries raised in regards to business compensation and how this would be managed. There was a sense that a face to face meeting would be beneficial and as such a day has been arranged for the loss adjustor to visit businesses along with the Project Manager and Customer Liaison Manager to discuss people’s concerns. 

As this subject is quite private to each individual, they intend to have a day in Alfriston where they will look to visit each business in turn and discuss any queries or concerns you may have.

They plan to be in Alfriston on Thursday 3rd October, from around 9am. 

They hope that they will be able to answer peoples queries and ensure that everyone is fully aware of the compensation process should they feel the work will impact upon their businesses and hopefully alleviate any potential concerns.

Kind Regards

Victoria Rutt

Clerk and RFO 
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